
Subject: Proposed Changes to DHALO   Date 

Dear Director Arway, 

I am objecting to the proposed changes to the DHALO areas. 

Bait fishing should never be allowed. The pristine characteristics of these 

areas will change due to the increased litter. 

Changing the date for retention of fish is the least of my concerns; 

changing the length of retained fish to 7 inches promotes the taking of 

stream bred fish- something which should not be done- and frankly, 

surprises me with its proposal. 

There are only 104 miles of DHALO areas in PA. Let’s not compromise 

the integrity of the wonderful program that we have with some short 

sighted decisions. 

 

Yours truly, 
         (Name) 

(Address) 
        (Phone) 


